Dear Chapter Members,
With Giving Tuesday just around the corner and the year-end approaching, we wanted to provide you with some valuable resources to support your fundraising efforts. Here’s what we’ve prepared to help you maximize your impact:
1. Sample Scholar Testimonials: These testimonials showcase the positive outcomes of our programs and the difference your support makes. They’re perfect for sharing with potential donors to inspire them to contribute. [Attach or Link to Testimonials]
2. Draft Stewardship Email: Use this draft to thank your donors and keep them engaged with our chapter’s work. Personalizing and sending this to your supporters can strengthen relationships and encourage ongoing support. [Attach or Link to Draft Stewardship Email]
3. Communication on Grant Usage: This draft explains how our grant from the AFP Foundation for Philanthropy – Canada has been utilized. It’s a great way to update your members on the impact of their contributions. [Attach or Link to Grant Usage Communication]
4. Draft Solicitation for Giving Tuesday: Here’s a draft solicitation specifically for Giving Tuesday. It’s designed to help you reach out effectively and encourage donations on this special day. [Attach or Link to Draft Solicitation for Giving Tuesday]
5. Draft Year-End Solicitation: Use this draft to remind donors of the importance of making a final contribution before the year ends. It’s an opportunity to maximize year-end giving and support our chapter’s goals. [Attach or Link to Draft Year-End Solicitation]
We hope these resources will be helpful as you prepare for Giving Tuesday and year-end giving. If you have any questions or need further assistance, please feel free to reach out.
Thank you for your ongoing support!




Writing Examples to be added as a link/attachment:

1. Draft Stewardship Email
Subject: Thank You for Your Support!
Dear [Donor's Name],
I hope this message finds you well.
On behalf of [Chapter Name], I want to extend our heartfelt thanks for your generous contribution to the Every Member Campaign which we partner with the AFP Foundation for Philanthropy – Canada. Your support is instrumental in helping us achieve our goals and make a meaningful impact.
With your donation, we have been able to [briefly describe a specific achievement or impact, e.g., provide scholarships, support a new program, etc.]. Your commitment to our mission not only supports these initiatives but also inspires others to get involved.
We are excited to share some of the recent successes made possible by donors like you:
· [Include a brief success story or update]
· [Mention any upcoming events or initiatives]
We value your partnership and look forward to continuing our work together. If you have any questions or would like more information about our programs, please do not hesitate to reach out.
Thank you once again for your support and dedication.


Giving Tuesday 
Dear [Recipient's Name],
As we approach Giving Tuesday on December 3, 2024, we’re excited to invite you to be part of a global movement to make a positive impact. Your support on this special day can help us achieve our mission and create lasting change.
This Giving Tuesday, we are aiming to provide more scholarships through the Every Member Campaign at the AFP Foundation for Philanthropy - Canada[briefly state a goal or project, e.g., raise funds for a new program, support scholarships, etc.]. With your help, we can reach our goal and further our efforts to [state the benefit or impact, e.g., empower students, support community initiatives, etc.].
Here’s how you can get involved:
· Donate: Your gift can make a significant difference. [Include a link to the donation page]
· Spread the Word: Share our campaign with friends and family to help us reach a wider audience.
Every donation, no matter the size, contributes to our success. We are deeply grateful for your continued support and dedication to our cause.
Thank you for considering a gift on Giving Tuesday. Together, we can achieve great things!
Best regards,

Year End Solicitaion

Dear [Recipient's Name],
As we approach the end of the year, we want to take a moment to express our gratitude for your support throughout the year. Your commitment to [Chapter Name] has made a significant difference, and we are excited about the positive impact we’ve been able to achieve together.
With the year-end upon us, we invite you to consider making a final gift to the Every Member Campaign through the AFP Foundation for Philanthropy – Canada before December 31st. This is a wonderful opportunity to:
· Maximize Your Impact: Your year-end donation will help us [briefly describe a specific goal or project, e.g., fund critical programs, support new initiatives, provide scholarships, etc.].
· Benefit from Tax Deductions: Contributions made before the end of the year are eligible for tax deductions on your 2024 return, making this an ideal time to give.
How You Can Help:
· Donate Online: Visit our donation page [include link] to make a secure contribution.
· Spread the Word: Share our year-end campaign with friends and family to help us reach more supporters.
Your support is vital to our continued success and growth. We deeply appreciate your generosity and hope you will join us in making a meaningful impact as we close out the year.
Thank you for your ongoing dedication to [Chapter Name]. We wish you a joyful holiday season and a happy New Year!
Warm regards,

